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    City Council Meeting                                             
 
The Mayor and City Council Public Hearing was held on Monday, February 26, 2024, at  
6:00 P.M. Fire Department   
        
Prayer of Invocation: Chu Lin Ooi, Finance Director, City of Swainsboro 
 
Pledge of Allegiance  
 
Mayor Bennett opened the floor for discussion on the Ordinance adopting, modifying, and 
amending the Alcohol Ordinance.  No one came forth with comments, public hearing was closed. 
 
Mayor Bennett opened the work session. 
 
A.  Old Business.: 

 
None 
 
                                                                             

B.   New Business: 
   

1. Council heard from Chris Moton about the repairs for lift station 17.  He had a quote 
from GWI and anticipating receiving a second quote from Southern Civil prior to the next 
city council meeting.  

2. Council heard from Chris Morton about the Inert Landfill Limb and Debris Grinding.  He 
reminded council that limb debris must be moved within ninety (90) days from receipt of 
deposition and the last grinding date for the city was September 2023.  He also suggested 
that council take into consideration the maintenance plan in order to keep the city in 
compliance with the regulations of the Inert Landfield Limb Debris Disposal.   

3. Council heard from John McClellan with Turnipseed Engineers about the Lead Service 
Line Inventory.  

4. Council was presented with a request from Alan Brasher with the Emanuel Arts Council 
for the closing of the 100 Block of North Green Street for Emanuel Arts Council’s Block 
Party for the Arts on March 28, 2024, 4pm-7pm. A rainout day of April 4th has been set 
aside in case of inclement weather on March 28th. 

5. Council heard a proposal for the purchase of two new tag readers.  
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6. Council heard from Jenna Hazelet with Servline Utilities about water and sewer 
insurance for the City of Swainsboro residents. 

7. Council heard a presentation from Enviroworx Operations Management (EOM) about the 
services they offer for public works and wastewater management.   

  Submitted: Herman Middlebrooks, City Administrator   


